
 

 

Auslan Bracelets 

Students and staff have been learning and loving the new skills to sign AUSLAN (Australian Sign 

Language). Students have been practising finger spelling, signing the letters of the alphabet and are 

earning their AUSLAN bracelets once they can independently finger spell every one of the 26 letters 

of  the alphabet. In this Newsletter we have included the AUSLAN finger spelling chart for students to 

continue practising from home so that everyone can earn a bracelet! We congratulate the following 

students for already earning their AUSLAN bracelet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Art Lesson 

Mrs Young has been doing some Nature Art classes. Students have designed some beautiful designs with Wool 
and Sticks.  These are currently hanging in the Trees near the Enviro-cycle and look great. 

 



“On the road to success” 

Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 27 

28 29 30 1 May 

2 

4 5 6 7 8 

3 

11 12 13 14 15 

4 

18 19 20 21 22 

5 

25 26 27 28 29 

6 

1 June 2 3 4 5 

7 

8 

Queen’s Birthday 

Public Holiday 

9 10 11 12 

8 

15 16 17 18 19 

Best dressed 
Teddy/Toy 

competition entry 
$2 

9 

22 23 24 25 26 

10 

29 30 1 July  2 3 

Last day of term  

2:15 dismissal 

Contact Details:  

Principal: Lauren Poole 

Phone: (08) 8569 4050 

Mobile: 0439 437 735 

Fax: (08) 8569 4124 

Email: 

dl.0326_info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Postal: C/- Post Office 

PALMER SA 5237 

Address: Olive Grove 

Avenue Palmer SA 5237 

Website: 

www.palmerps.sa.edu.au 

 

Find us on:  

 

 

 
 

Learning  

Teams Tally: 

 

 
Blue Bears 685 

White Polars 758 

    PALMER PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 

 

 

       Small School, Enormous Opportunities 

Dear Families,   

Message from Lauren…. 

Here we are at the end of week 6, with just four more weeks left of this term! 

Although this term has been quite different due to the covid situation, 

students still have learning at the forefront and have continued delving 

deeper in the learning pit. I continue to be impressed by their enthusiasm for 

learning and resilience when challenged by learning tasks.  

We have been informed to remind all families at drop off and pick up to 

remember the 1.5 metre physical distancing outside of the school grounds, 

and to limit unnecessary entry into built-up areas including classrooms and 

the front office.  These directions are taken from the guidelines given to all 

Department for Education Schools and Preschools to help keep schools a 

safe place to learn and work in. Although you may not be physically on site 

as often, we are always available via Class DoJo, emails, phone calls, 

SkoolBag and our facebook group. We are all looking forward to restrictions 

easing and students beginning to feel some sense of normalcy in the coming 

weeks and months. As these restrictions ease, we will be looking at 

scheduling a new date for our ‘Enterprise Day’ that students have been 

looking forward to. Although we can space out on our oval, the weather is 

so unpredictable throughout winter so even if restrictions ease I believe the 

day will be closer to Spring or Summer. We will let you know as soon as a 

date is determined!  

Kindest regards, Lauren  

 

     Newsletter Week 6 Term 2 2020 
 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

No school - Monday 8th June 2020 


